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Sand Lake Community Council

Monday Feb 9th, 7pm Sand Lake Elementary School

AGENDA

Introductions and Legislative Teleconference
Assembly update
Minutes approved/treasurers report

Open discussion of the Federation of Community Council
operations/future

Guest with the ministry- Mary Magdellan- to share
Railroad update- Stephanie

Jennifer Payne- a representative from FedEx Ground

also sharing on the airport lease of 4.6 acres of land located at the
corner of Raspberry and Sand Lake Road for the purpose of
receiving, sorting and delivering ground packages.

Public comment until Feb.16

Committee reports
Northwood Extension
Strawberry Road
SACC

Please remember Gladys Wood School Fundraiser Thurs. Feb.5,at 6pm.
Lets support them!

Northwood Road Extension meeting at Dimond High School at 5:30-9pm Feb.4

The Kincaid Estates goes before planning/zoning Wed. Feb 4th at Lousacc

Library @ 6pm

Naomi Klouda with the Anchorage Chronicle invites us to share community issues.

You may contact her at 348-2480.

March will bring a representative sharing on the School Bonds
March will bring a representative on the Road bonds.
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Sand Lake Community Council invites all west candidates running for the
assembly seat to an open forum of introduction and question/answers at our
March meeting .

An invitation is being asked of Mr. Andrew Halcro to facilitate this
meeting.

HAPPY VALENTINES DAY !!!!

cell number for SLCC is 223-0684

. ANCHORAGE WATERWAYS COUNCIL
THE FUTURE OF WESTCHESTER LAGOON—CROWN JEWEL OR CESS POOL? Attend
the Anchorage Waterways Council’s Annual Meeting and learn about current efforts to improve
water quality and restore fish passage in Westchester Lagoon.

WHEN: Tuesday, February 17, 6—9 pm.
WHERE: First United Methodist Church, 9™ Ave. and G St., on the Park Strip

A panel of representatives from federal and state agencies, the Municipality of Anchorage, and
local organizations will discuss current multi-million dollar restoration efforts in Westchester
Lagoon. This forum provides a great opportunity for residents and visitors to learn more about
Chester Creek’s water quality and fish passage issues. The public will also have the chance to
ask questions and to comment following the presentation.

For more information, call Holly Kent at 277-9287.



